
GRADE 2 - PARENT MUSIC LETTER 

Dear Family, 

What an exciting, musical school year your second grader has in store!  This year 

your child will continue to learn new skills and concepts to form the foundation for 

a lifetime of musical expression and enjoyment. 

In our first few weeks together, your child will learn some basics about beat, 

rhythm and melody - including the pitches sol and mi.  We will also explore loud and 

quiet sounds and the tone colors of different instruments.  You can help your child 

discover these and other aspects of music in many ways, from attending concerts 

together or providing experiences to sing, dance, or simply listen to music at home. 

Thank you for your help.  Together we can create a musical learning experience for 

your child that will enrich his or her life for many years to come. 

Sing-cerely, 

Mr. T Borden, Music Specialist 

HE Hollingsworth Elementary School 

 


